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We hope you enjoy a lovely Easter break with your families 

and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 16th April.  

 

 

Schools Will Rock You 

 

 
This week we were invited to take 

some of our Year 5 children to 

Barlby High to watch the dress 

rehearsal of their production of 

‘Schools Will Rock You’.   

 

The children really enjoyed 

seeing the cast (which included 

several former pupils of 

Hemingbrough CP) tread the 

boards and rock! 

 

New Books 

Thanks to all your purchases at the Book Fair we received some 

commission to buy some new books for our library.   

This, together with your donations on World Book Day, meant 

that we were able to purchase £250 worth of books.  We have 

bought lots of sets of books for our guided reading groups. 

Thank you 

 

There will be another book fair later in the year, in November, 

just in time for Christmas!! 

Safety Theme Day 
 
 

 
 

Today the whole school has 

been learning about safety in 

lots of different ways.  Classes 

have looked at e-safety, road 

safety and stranger danger.  If 

you can, please chat to your 

child about the things they 

have learned. 
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Upcoming Events… 

Mon April 16 

 Teacher Training Day 

Tues April 17 

 School re-opens 

Wed April 18 

 Year 3 – Forest Schools 

(children to come to 

school in old clothing and 

shoes; long sleeved tops, 

trousers, boots or old 

trainers, please send 

uniform to change into)  

 

 

 

Easter Bingo and Easter 

Egg Competition 

The Easter Bingo on 

Wednesday afternoon was 

great fun, thank you to all 

who joined us and to those 

who donated the lovely 

cakes and biscuits. 

 

Well done to all the children 

who entered the Easter Egg 

Competition today – we 

had a most eggcellent 

array of egg displays!   

 

Reminders….. 

New Behaviour System 

Please make sure you read 

the letter on Parentmail from 

Mr Kelly regarding the new 

Behaviour Monitoring 

System.   

 

School Meal Price Increase 

Please remember, as per the 

letter sent out via Parentmail 

on 27th March, our school 

meal prices will increase to 

£2.50 per meal (for children 

in Key Stage 2) after Easter. 

All the children and staff 

would like to say 

goodbye and thank you 

to Mrs Tymon who leaves 

us today to go on 

Maternity Leave.  We 

wish her and her family 

all the very best with the 

new arrival! 

Current after school clubs are 

now finished, we will send out 

a Summer Term booking form 

for new clubs when we return 

after Easter. 

Dance Festival 

On Tuesday we took Year 1 

and Mrs Tymon’s Dance 

group to the Dance Festival 

at Queen Margaret’s School, 

in Escrick. 

 

The children performed their 

very well rehearsed routines in 

front of local cluster schools.  

 

We were very proud of the 

effort they put in to get ready 

for the festival - a big thank 

you to Mrs Tymon for all her 

help with this. 

 


